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In March, the OneCare Kansas Learning Collaborative for contracted 

OCK partners included a reflection on the successes of the first year of 

the program as evidenced through data posted on the OCK website 

and program success stories. OCK partners also learned more about 

the new populations that are now eligible for OneCare Kansas across 

the state. Our next event will be in May. Additionally, more than 40 

OneCare Kansas staff gathered in March for the second session of the 

Health Action Plan Training Series to learn more about Addressing 

Tobacco Use in the OCK Population from KDHEôs Matthew Schrock. 

Coming in April, OCK partners will have the opportunity to learn from 

one another at the OCK Community of Practice and a special event 

focused on the OCK Health Action Plan portal. The Health Action Plan 

Training Series will also continue with a session on Health Action 

Planning through a Trauma-Informed Lens. Watch your inbox for your 

invitations to these events! 
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Helping people live healthier lives by integrating and coordinating services and   

supports to treat the ñwhole-personò across the lifespan. 

OCK Highlights 
We continue to gather stories regarding the OneCare Kansas program and how it is helping Kansas 

Medicaid members. This weekôs success story comes from Megan at HeathCore Clinic. 

We have a member named Sonia who joined OneCare Kansas back in the fall of 2020. She opted 

into the program at the insistence of her caretaker. At that time, she was in a dark place with both 

her mental health and her physical health.  

At her initial HAP meeting, she was having difficulty with her blood sugars to the point that she 

needed to sit down and drink some juice in order for us to be able to continue the process. Sonia 

struggled with eye contact and was not very engaged at all. Her sister has been taking care of her 

since her decline and was answering all of the questions when Soniaôs Care Coordinator would ask. 

Sonia spent much of her day sleeping and avoiding life. 

After Sonia spent 5 months in the program, she was a completely different person. We started to 

see a difference in how she interacted with us. For instance, she came in to the clinic to play a game 

with her Care Coordinator and won. When she won, she laughed and smiled. That was the first time 

in months that she displayed those emotions. It was a big win for her. She is now heading in a much 

better direction. When she and her Care Coordinator meet and talk, Sonia engages and actively 

seeks ways to gain more independence in her life and care.  

She has learned quite a bit about diabetes and has used this knowledge to change her habits and 

lifestyle. She has found success with this aspect of her care as well. She is also now engaged in talk 

therapy, spending weekends on her own and has attempted to try other medications to manage her 

mental health that will allow her to stay awake for more of the day.  

The autonomy that the OneCare Kansas program has enabled her to gain is evident and she will be 

the first one to tell you that.  

Great job, Megan!  

If you would like to submit an OCK success story, please email OneCareKansas@ks.gov. 






